
RESOLUTION NO. 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS, COUNTY OF SAN MATEO, STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

****** 
Resolution Authorizing a Letter to be Sent to the Mayor of the City and County of San 

Francisco and to the President of the San Francisco Airport Commission Waste Reduction 
and Recycling Programs to be Included in the Airport’s Proposed Waste and Recycling 

Services Contract 

RESOLVED, by the Board of Supervisors of the ,County of San Mateo, State of 

California, that 

WHEREAS, the County of San Mateo is required by State law to divert 50% of the 

waste stream from the unincorporated area; and 

WHEREAS, San Francisco International Airport(Airport) is located within the 

unincorporated area of San Mateo County; and 

WHEREAS, approximately one third of the waste stream from the unincorporated area 

of San Mateo County is generated by San Francisco International Airport and its tenants; and ,: 

WHEREAS, the Director of San Francisco International Airport is currently preparing 

to call for bids for a five year waste and recycling services contract; and 

WHEREAS, including.programs in the Airport’s five year waste and recycling services 

contract can result in a significant positive impact on the overall diversion rate for the Airport 

and County if implemented; and 



WHEREAS; the President of the Board has recommended that this Board authorize and 

send a letter to the Mayor of the City and County of San Francisco and to the Airport Director 

requesting that waste reduction and recycling actions be included in the Airport’s proposed bid 

for waste and recycling services for the next ,five years; and 

WHEREAS, this Board has considered the recommendation of the President of the 

Board. \ 

NOW, THEREFORE, IT IS HEREBY DETERMINED AND ORDERED that the 

President of this Board is authorized and directed to send a letter to the Mayor of the City and 

County of San Francisco, and to the President of the San Francisco Airport Commission 

requesting that general, food waste, and construction and demolition waste reduction and 

recycling programs be included in the Airport’s proposed bid for waste and recycling services for 

the next five years. 

.^.. . . 


